
Public Notice 

Public Hearings for the South Davis Recreation District Regarding FY 2024 Budget and FY 2024 

Fee Increases 

The South Davis Recreation District will be holding two Public Hearings on Monday, December 

11th, 2023 during the District’s scheduled Board Meeting at approximately 6:00 p.m. in Meeting 

Room A at 550 N 200 W Bountiful, Utah and also via zoom link that that can be obtained by 

contacting mary@southdavisrecreation.com.  

The purpose of these Public Hearings are to allow for comments in regard to the proposed fiscal 

year 2024 Budget and for proposed fee increases for admissions as well as increases towards 

programs and other fees for the South Davis Recreation District. Copies of the proposed Budget 

and the proposed fee increases can be obtained in person, on the Utah Public Notice website, 

or by requesting a copy from mary@southdavisrecreation.com. 
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